Subject: Re: Hollywood Media 2017 data Assessment Reminder Letter and attachments CHANGE ADDRESS REQUEST
From: Dennis Rader

Date: 05/20/2016 08:19 AM

To: Lisa Schechter

Hi Lisa, | did receive your voice mail, | was out of the office yesterday afternoon. Regarding the 2017 assessment data:

If you aren't increasing the assessments, there really isn't anything to do with the data except for changing the the year to 2017 and sending it back.
Because of issues with the previous director not following through, | took care of the parcel changes and resulting new assessments last year (for the
2016 data). | believe | left the old and new parcels and notes in the version | sent to you. This is good to know for history, but the old parcels don't need
to be present in the 2017 assessment list.

All you need to do at this point is to remove the old parcels (shaded grey), change the year to 2017 and send the data back to me. If there are changes
to be made for 2017, the County will inform us when we submit the file in July. | will then notify you of the County report, and we'll go from there.

Let me know if you have any questions. It's usually better to send me an email as | can sometimes be hard to get a hold of by phone.

On Fri, May 13,2016 at 1:40 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Rick:

NO our office has not received the City’s letter because they have mailed it to the wrong address. Who do | need to notify
in order to change our address with the Clty? For all correspondence please change our address to the following:

Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038

Can you please have another package sent to to the correct address?

Thank you

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Rick Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org>
Date: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 at 10:26 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Dennis Rader <dennis.rader@lacity.org>, Rosemary Hinkson
<rosemary.hinkson@lacity.org>, Miranda Paster <miranda.paster@Iacity.org>
Subiject: Hollywood Media 2017 data Assessment Reminder Letter and attachments

Lisa,

We mailed out reminders last week to all the property BIDs regarding the submission of their 2017 assessment data for placement on
the County's tax rolls.

In case you haven't received the letter yet here is a copy of it and the attachments for submitting the 2017 assessment data.

Also attached for your reference is the 2016 assessment data for your BID after all the parcel changes and other adjustments were
made from the initial submission.

Please read and follow the instructions in the letter.

Thank you.



Rick Scott

Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk

213.978.1121 direct

213.978.1099 main

Fax 213.978.1130

Rick.Scott@lacity.org

Dennis Rader

Technical Research Supervisor

Los Angeles City Clerk, NBID Division
213-978-1120



